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POLICY 
 

The Huron-Superior Catholic District School Board believes that the safety and security of all 

employees and students entrusted to its care are of paramount importance.  Safety both inside and 

outside of school buildings is critical.  This includes parking lots, bus loading, and student drop-off / 

pick-up zones. 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
ADOPTED Regular Meeting of the board June 24, 2020  DISTRIBUTION 
  Motion No. B-484     i) Trustees 
         ii) Administration 
         iii) Principals 
____________________________________________________________________________ 


